
YOUR 
VOICE
MATTERS
As an important member of the community, your thoughts on local

healthcare issues are essential in our efforts to build a system that provides

the best care. MUSC Health is conducting a Community Health Needs

Assessment (CHNA) starting April 19 to identify top healthcare priorities in

our community. Please add your voice so we can continue changing what's

possible.

English
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PiedmontCHNA

For more information or questions about the 2021
CHNA in the Piedmont region, please contact 
Portia Brown at brownpo@musc.edu.

2021 Community Health Needs Assessment

Take the survey TODAY in less than 15 minutes!
Participants will be entered in a drawing for a $100 Walmart gift card.

Español
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PiedmontCHNAEspanol


